
September 30, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Paul Byrne 

24 Kenmore Road 

Prenton 

Birkenhead 

Merseyside L43 3AS 

Great Britain 

 

Dear Mr. Byrne: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed copies of the written submissions provided to the Board by Mary 

Ferrell and Lamar Waldron for the November 18, 1996 hearing in Dallas, Texas. 

 

 


